
Capenhurst Lane, Whitby, Ellesmere Port, Cheshire, CH65 7AQ 
Tel: 0151 355 2373       Attendance Line: 0151 513 4453 

Email: admin@email.epchs.co.uk  www.epchs.co.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs C. Vile B.Ed. Hons   

 
In the Trusteeship of the R.C. Diocese of Shrewsbury and in partnership with our partner primary schools 

Our Lady Star of the Sea, St Bernard, St Mary of the Angels and St Saviour, serving the pastoral area of Ellesmere Port 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
       
       

 
 
 
 

                                   

                                                                                     29th March 2022 
 

Building Bridges Day 2022 
Saturday 23rd April 

10am – 1pm 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite your son/daughter to our Building Bridges Day, which will 
be held here at Ellesmere Port Catholic High School on Saturday 23rd April from 10am – 1pm.   This is an 
exciting opportunity for Year 6 pupils to visit our school, meet other Year 6 students and take part in 
some fun activities to get to know more about life at Ellesmere Port Catholic High School.   It is also a 
great opportunity for the Year 6 pupils to meet some of our staff as well and our student ambassadors 
who will support them from September.  
 
Students do not need to wear school uniform.  A drink and snack will be provided on the day.  
 
Please ensure that the attached Confirmation of attendance is completed and returned to school before 
Wednesday 20th April. If there have been any changes to emergency contact or medical information, 
please update on the form (see link at the bottom of the letter).   
 
A couple of other dates to remember:  
 
 New Year 7 Intake Days on Wednesday 6th July & Thursday 7th July when the Year 6 students will 

come and spend a full day with us experiencing lessons, having assembly and meeting their form 
group and form tutor. 
 

 New Intake Evening for Parents/Guardians on Wednesday 6th July to ensure that you have all the 
information you need before your child takes their next step in their school journey from 
September. 

 
Please click on this (click) link (ctrl and click) to confirm your child’s attendance to building bridges day 
and do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs V Marsland  
Assistant Headteacher/SENCO (v.marsland@epchs.co.uk) 
Ellesmere Port Catholic High School   
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